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October 5, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Woodland Joint Unified School District Board of Trustees has placed Measure Y, a general obligation 

bond, on the November 3 presidential election ballot. If approved by voters, Measure Y will authorize $44.205 

million to improve our schools. Please read the attached Frequently Asked Questions document for important 

information about Measure Y.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tom Pritchard 

Superintendent 

Woodland Joint Unified School District 

 


